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The latest breaking news of the day  
Primary 1 Learning Journey to Singapore Zoo  

On 26 July 2024, our Primary 1 

students had a delightful and 

educational learning journey to the 

Singapore Zoo! The day was filled 

with fun and discovery. 

The focus of our adventure was to 

discover more about some of 

Africa’s wild animals. The students 

had the opportunity to learn about 

giraffes, rhinoceroses, cheetahs, and 

many more. We were even lucky 

enough to witness a majestic lion 

roaring loudly — a truly unforgettable 

moment for everyone! 

Using iPads, the students were 

engaged in interactive activities at 

various checkpoints throughout the 

zoo. This enabled them to learn 

more about these incredible animals 

in a fun and engaging way, blending 

technology with real-world 

experiences. 

The students also watched the Sea 

Lion Show at the Shaw Foundation 

Amphitheatre. Through this 

entertaining and educational 

performance, they learned about the 

challenges sea lions face in the wild, 

particularly the dangers posed by 

plastic pollution and discarded 

fishing nets. The show emphasised 

the importance of protecting marine 

life and the environment. 

Our students were encouraged to 

practice the 3Rs — Reduce, Reuse, 

and Recycle — to help protect our 

planet. This experience had 

deepened their knowledge of wildlife 

and fostered a greater sense of 

responsibility toward the 

environment. 

 

 

Students using the iPads to do activities at various check 

points. 
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The scoop of the day 

Racial Harmony Day 

 

As part of our ongoing National Education 

initiatives, our school commemorated 

Racial Harmony Day on 22 July 2024. 

This special day serves as a vital reminder 

of the importance of embracing our racial 

diversity and using it as a source of strength 

and unity. 

This year's Racial Harmony Day was 

marked by an engaging skit centered 

around the theme of ‘Harmony in 
Diversity’. The performance highlighted 

the beauty of our multicultural society and 

the importance of working together to 

build a cohesive community. We were 

delighted to see both students and teachers 

actively participating in the skit.  

During recess, our students had the 

opportunity to engage in a variety of 

cultural activities. These included 

traditional games like pick-up sticks, yo-yo, 

five stones, and many more. These games 

provided a fun and interactive way for 

students to learn about and appreciate the 

rich cultural heritage of different races in 

Singapore. 

Racial Harmony Day is not just a 

celebration but an important reminder 

that racial differences should never divide 

us. Instead, we should embrace our 

diversity, recognizing it as a source of 

strength that enhances our community. 
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Students playing tradtional games during recess.  

 

Students enjoying the RHD performance – Harmony in Diversity.  

 

 

Students playing tradtional games during recess.  

 



Monday, 26 August 2024 NEWS TODAY Issue #7 

   

  

 

Students enjoying National Day celebration in the school hall.  

 

The latest breaking news of the day  
National Day Celebration  

The National Day celebration took place on the 8th of 

August 2024. The event was a vibrant display of our 

school’s unity, creativity, and patriotic spirit, making the 

day memorable for the students. 

One of the highlights of the day was the much-

anticipated National Day Mass Dance, led by our own 

PE teacher, Mr. Isham. This year, the students and 

teachers participated in Concord's unique version of the 

dance to the theme song of "Not Alone," a song that 

perfectly encapsulates the spirit of togetherness and 

resilience. It was truly heartwarming to see the whole 

school dancing together, celebrating our nation's 59th 

birthday with energy and enthusiasm. 

Following the concert, the students participating in a 

classroom activity where they upcycled plastic bags to 

make beautiful buntings. This initiative not only added a 

festive touch to the classrooms but also promoted 

environmental awareness, demonstrating that even small 

actions can make a difference. The vibrant colours and 

creative designs of the buntings showcased the students' 

creativity and their commitment to sustainability, 

reminding us that even small actions can achieve a 

significant impact.  
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Happy Birthday to Mr Tan and our Primary 1 

and Primary 2 students! 

Our students were thrilled to have our Principal, 

Mr Tan joined them on stage to celebrate their 

birthdays. Everyone came together to sing a 

birthday song for our August Babies, making the 

occasion even more special.  

 

Birthday Celebration 

August Birthday Babies 


